
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
 
 

      15 April 2021 
 

Sir/Madam: 
 

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards 
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs (DFA) as contained in its 
Resolution No. (NTC) 17 – 21, the Department is awarding the procurement for 
engaging the services of a firm for the conduct of the Psychological Test for Batch 
2020 Foreign Service Officer Examinations (FSOE) candidates to your firm, the 
Philippine Mental Health Association, Inc. (PMHAI), in the total amount of Eight 
Thousand Pesos (PhP 8,000.00) only per candidate, subject to the Department’s 
existing accounting and auditing rules and regulations, and subject to the signing of 
the Contract. 

    
                                                              Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
               ERNESTO C. ABELLA 

    Undersecretary for Strategic 
 Communications and Research 
 and Head of the Procuring Entity 

 

 
 
Philippine Mental Health Association, Inc. 
 18 East Avenue 
  Quezon City 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


